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•As we head into the winter season, I want to remind everyone of our inclement weather policy which is 
found here http://www.rhodes.edu/about/2178.asp#monsoonsnsuch. Briefly, the decision about whether to 
cancel classes or close the college will be made as early as possible and communicated to local media. It 
will also be posted via voice mail on the campus weather line—843-3943.  
  
•I am happy to announce that Rhodes will be hosting the American Mock Trial Association’s 23rd Annual 
National Intercollegiate Mock Trial Tournament (Semi-Final Round) on March 14-16, 2008. Congratulations 
to Professor Mark Pohlmann and his team members for successful action last weekend.  
  
•The Rhodes Learning Corridor held an Open Gym on Saturday morning in the Bryan Campus Life Center.  
Cypress students came to campus and played volleyball, basketball, and racquetball. Dance lessons were 
also a popular part of the program.  The event which was staffed by college volunteers, community partner 
volunteers, and Cypress faculty volunteers, was a great celebration of our engagement in Memphis. 
  
•Thursday is the day many of us look forward to all year. Our annual holiday luncheon is a wonderful 
occasion when faculty and staff have the opportunity to share a great meal and catch up with friends after 
the tiring days at the end of the semester. I look forward to seeing you there.   
  
HAPPY HOLIDAYS TO EVERYONE! 
  
Charlotte G. Borst, Ph.D. 
Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs 
Rhodes College 
2000 North Parkway 
Memphis, TN 38112 
Phone:  901-843-3795 
Fax:  901-843-3291 
email:  BorstC@rhodes.edu 
  
  
  
  
  
  


